
 
   

An Rannóg Talamhúsáide, Pleanála agus Iompair 

Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department  

Telephone:  01 4149000 Fax:  01 4149104 Email:  planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie 

 

 

Jason Walsh Architectural Services 

12, Ard Mor Crescent 

Tallaght 

Dublin 24 

 

      Date: 18-Feb-2022 

 

 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING 

REGULATIONS THEREUNDER 

 

 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I refer to the above planning application received on 05-Feb-2021.  A request for Further 

Information was made on 31-Mar-2021. A request for Clarificaton of Further Information 

was issued made on 21-Jul-2021. The response to the request for Clarification of Further 

Information was received on 20-Jan-2022.  

 

Article 33, Sub-Article 4 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001(as amended), 

states that ‘the application will be considered to be withdrawn after a period of 6 months from 

the date of the request for further information, if the further information has not been 

supplied’.    

 

As the response to the request for clarification of further information in respect of this 

application was not received within six months of the original request for further information, 

the application is DECLARED WITHDRAWN by the Planning Authority on 15-Feb-2022. 

 

 

 

Register Reference: SD21A/0054 

Development: A two storey, detached house to side of existing house with new 

vehicular access and all associated site works. 

Location: 67, Coolamber Park, Knocklyon, Dublin 16 

Applicant: Deborah Soave 

App. Type: Permission 



 
   

  Yours faithfully, 

 

 

        _________________________ 

        for Senior Planner    

 


